
 
 

 Transparency International U.S.  
 1100 13th St NW 
 Suite 800  
 Washington, DC 20005  
 info-us@transparency.org  
 us.transparency.org  

 

Media Advisory:  
Corruption Perceptions Index to be published on January 30th, 2024 

Transparency International will release its 29th annual Corruption Perceptions Index 

on Tuesday, January 30th, 2024, at 1:01 AM EST 

January 22, 2024 

 

The Corruption Perceptions Index (CPI) is the leading global indicator of public 

sector corruption, providing an annual comparative snapshot of 180 countries and 

territories. The index for 2023 is calculated using data from 13 external sources.  

 

Watch the CPI explainer video  

 

The CPI for 2023 will assess how countries, including the United States, have 

responded to corruption over time, reviewing progress and failures over the last 

decade and beyond.  

 

This year, the analysis will highlight the way in which weakening justice systems 

contribute to a lack of accountability for public officials, thereby allowing corruption 

to thrive.  

 

Corruption Perceptions Index for 2023 

 

January 30th, 2024  

 

1:01 AM EST  

 

Published online at  www.transparency.org/cpi/  

 

Embargoed materials will be available on Tuesday, 23 January. To request 

interviews or press materials under embargo until publication, please email media-

us@transparency.org.  
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